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Opposition to Zephyr Minerals modification exploration permit #P2013002
1 message

FORREST BORRE <fjborre@msn.com> Fri, Apr 3, 2020 at 3:28 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

RE: Zephyr State Application for Grape Creek Mineral Exploration

 

I am writing in opposition to allowing Zephyr Minerals to obtain a modification to their exploration permit
#P2013002 to explore in the Grape Creek area.  And any accidental event that gets material or liquids,
toxic or not, into the creek area and the surrounding recreational area would be devastating to the local
communities.  

 

The Grape Creek area is a popular hiking and fishing area.  Even if Zephyr take every precaution and
swears nothing from the operation that may be a result of the exploration could possibly occur,
accidents do occur. 

 

It must be obvious that all no one explores an area without believing mining would be the ultimate
objective.  And even if there is zero risk to the area, risk must exist when mining.

 

Forrest Borre

11501 Auckland Avenue

Williamsburg, CO 81226

719-285-3330
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